
From: Melina Mann <Melina.Mann@llr.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/20/2016 10:33:48 AM
Subject: Report

http://sccommerce.com/sites/default/files/all/contents.pdf
 
 
 
Melina Mann
General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing & Regulation
110 Centerview Drive, Columbia, SC 29211
Email: Melina.Mann@llr.sc.gov
Phone: 803-896-4475
 
Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains privileged and confidential information intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail message, 
including attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone 
and return the original e-mail message, including attachments, to LLR Office of General Counsel, Post Office Box 11329, Columbia, SC 
29211, via the US Postal Service. Thank you.
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